Hayle Academy

Dear Parents/Carers
Parent Governor Election Result

On behalf of our Governing Body, | wish to thank everyone who participated
in our recent Parent Governor Election.

There was a strong field of candidates and we are very grateful to all
applicants for standing as well as to parents and carers who cast their vote.

As you will be aware, the ballot closed at 3pm on Friday 13 October and the
votes were counted by the Returning Officer, Sanchia Pascoe (Clerk to
Governing Board).

We are delighted to announce that the candidate who has been duly elected
by parents and carers is: Clare Jessop.

Parent governors bring a great deal of expertise to the Governing Board; they
play a key role in setting the strategic direction of our school and in providing
the necessary support and challenge for our school's leadership team.

We are sure parents, carers and governors will give our new parent governor
a warm and supportive welcome to our Governing Board as she begins this
important role in our school.

If you would like further information about the number of votes cast, please
contact the Clerk (sgovernance@tpacademytrust.org).

Yours sincerely

Mrs. Melissa Lock
Headteacher
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